Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: T Level industry placements
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please provide details of the number of T Level industry placements that have been provided in the following academic years (August-July):
1.     2020/21

2.     2021/22

 

Please also provide the number of T Level industry placements that have been a) provided and b) are planned to be provided in the academic year 2022/23.

 

For each year, please provide details of a) the T Level course/s the placements have been offered for (eg T Level in digital support services) and b) the team/s at Leicester City Council the placements were offered in.

Answer:
Please find information in the attached file
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
